November 8, 1995

Mr. Paul Gunter, Director

Reactor Watchdog Project

Oyster Creek Nuclear Watch

Nuclear Information and Resource Service
1424 16th Street, NW, Suite 601
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. William deCamp, Jr.
Founding Trustee

Oyster Creek Nuclear Watch
P.0. Box 243

Island Heights, NJ 08732

Dear Messrs. Gunter and deCamp:
Enclosed for your information is a letter dated November 1, 1995, from
GPU Nuclear Corporation concerning Thermo-Lag Fire Barriers-Chemical Testing.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:

Alexander W. Dromerick, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate I-3

Division of Reactor Projects - I/1I

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure: As stated
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 208850001
November 8, 1995

Mr. Paul Gunter, Director

Reactor Watchdog Project

Oyster Creek Nuclear Watch

Nuclear Information and Resource Service
1424 16th Street, NW, Suite 601
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. William deCamp, Jr.
Founding Trustee

Oyster Creek Nuclear Watch
P.0. Box 243

Island Heights, NJ 08732

Dear Messrs. Gunter and deCamp:
Enclosed for your information is a letter dated November 1, 1995, from

GPU Nuclear Corporation concerning Thermo-Lag Fire Barriers-Chemical Testing.

Sincerely,

\ / - ' 4/
(Wotarls T hozminied
Alexander W. Dromerick, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate I-3

Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure: As stated



